
 
 
 
 
 
While we know the best learning occurs in our classrooms, these unprecedented circumstances require us to 
operate differently at this time. Our administrators and teachers will use the week of April 6 to plan and prepare 
for remote learning, and beginning April 13, Perry Townships students will continue learning from home. We 
will utilize a three day remote learning week to allow all of us (administrators, teachers, parents, and students) 
the chance to strengthen our capacity for this new method of delivering instruction. Our buildings remain 
closed at this time. Principals and teachers are available through e-mail to answer any questions. We will 
provide more information in the coming days on how to receive materials to continue your students' education. 
 
 

Perry Township Schools Remote Learning Calendar 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

March 30 - April 3 Spring Break Spring Break Spring Break Spring Break Spring Break 

April 6 - April 10 
Teacher 
Planning  

(no instruction) 

Teacher Planning  
(no instruction) 

Teacher Planning  
(no instruction) 

Teacher Planning  
(no instruction) 

Teacher 
Planning  

(no instruction) 

April 13 - April 17 Remote Learning 
Day 

Teacher Planning  
(no instruction) 

Remote Learning 
Day 

Teacher Planning  
(no instruction) 

Remote Learning 
Day 

April 20 - April 24 Remote Learning 
Day 

Teacher Planning  
(no instruction) 

Remote Learning 
Day 

Teacher Planning  
(no instruction) 

Remote Learning 
Day 

April 27 - May 1 Remote Learning 
Day 

Teacher Planning  
(no instruction) 

Remote Learning 
Day 

Teacher Planning  
(no instruction) 

Remote Learning 
Day 

 
 

Thank you for your patience as we have worked together to plan for this new learning. We know you still have 
many questions including when we might be able to return to school. Please continue to be patient as we await 
guidance and direction from our state and local authorities regarding these issues. We will share the answers 
as soon as we know them. We are grateful for all you are doing to support your students during this time!  
 


